
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

May the love and grace of Heavenly Father and True Parents be with you and your families. 

We are honored to announce an historic World Assembly with international delegates to be held in New 

York City on Monday evening, November 22 at the Manhattan Center (exact time to be announced). The 

event will be centered on the Abel UN, with representatives of 194 nations, and the keynote address will be 

delivered by our True Father. 

Members, Blessed Central Families, clergy, Ambassadors for Peace and other guests are all invited to 
attend! True Parents are inviting 3,000 participants and there is no fee for admission. 

Please plan for the participation of your contacts and family, especially if you are living on the East Coast. 

We have only eight days for mobilization, so our quick and prayerful response is needed! Your District 

Director will establish the means for you to communicate your attendance and more details will be 

announced soon. 

Brothers and Sisters, let’s do our best to support this providential event and all of the work of our True 

Parents during this critical time in God’s Providence! 

Thank you and God Bless you! 

 
Rev. Joshua Cotter 
Executive Vice President 
HSA-UWC USA 
 


